Customer Information
on REACH Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006

Dear Customers and Business Partners,

we hereby inform that the products manufactured by Dreve do not contain any substances of very
high concern (SVHC) included in the Candidate List (as of January 21, 2025) in concentrations
exceeding 0.1% by weight, in accordance with Article 33 of the REACH Regulation (EC) No.
1907/2006.

An exception to this statement applies to certain light-curing materials and lacquers that may
contain the polymer TPO (thermoplastic polyolefin). This substance was added to the Candidate List
in June 2023 (refer to separate product information 12_2023). We are already working intensively
to reformulate the affected products or offer suitable alternatives.

Our standard silicone-based materials may contain traces of the cyclic siloxanes D4, D5, and D6.
According to the information available from our suppliers, the concentration of these substances
remains below the 0.1% threshold.

Suppliers of articles within the European Union are legally obligated to inform us without delay if
their products contain any SVHC substances above 0.1% by weight. As a downstream user, Dreve
relies on the accuracy of this information and maintains close communication with its suppliers. We
require written confirmations from our suppliers of articles used in our products that no SVHC
substances in concentrations greater than 0.1% by weight are presentin the supplied products, and
that we will be informed without delay should the 0.1% threshold be exceeded in any product
delivered to us.

In the event that we become aware of an SVHC substance exceeding the 0.1% threshold in any of
our products, we will immediately disclose this information to our customers. Where hazardous
substances are present in our products, we will provide the necessary information through proper
labelling and information in our safety data sheets.

No phthalates are intentionally added during the manufacturing of our products. We therefore
assume that our products are free from phthalates, apart from possible trace amounts resulting
from unintended environmental exposure.

Please note that this declaration exclusively applies to products placed on the market by Dreve in its
capacity as the responsible manufacturer. For third-party commercial goods distributed by us,
please contact the respective manufacturer.

Should you have any questions regarding the implementation of the REACH Regulation within our
company, please do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards,

Dreve Dentamid GmbH
Dreve Otoplastik GmbH
Innovation MediTech GmbH
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